Caroline Goyette

While hiking on the trails at Rocky Top for the past 10 years it was evident of the changes when
DTG took over. The odors in the air and the trash that would blow onto the trails was a huge
disappointment. I can't imagine the people that have to live out there and deal with it daily. This
needs to be addressed and DTG needs to be held accountable. Thank you.



